Jinder Ubhi

From: WriteON Inbox

Sent: 27 February 2018 09:42
To: Londonplan

Subject: FW: Mayor London Plan
Morning,

Email regarding comments about the London Plan received below.
Thanks Jess

Jesse Wright
Public Liaison Officer
Greater London Authorit

From: Venkateshwar Rao | EEEEEEEEE

Sent: 26 February 2018 19:33

To: Mayor <mayor@Ilondon.gov.uk>; benhillresidents@aol.com; Mayor <mayor@london.gov.uk>

Subject: Mayor London Plan

Dear Mr. Sadig Khan,

| am a lease holder at Flat1l,Glen Rose house, 2 Benhill Wood Road, Sutton- SM1 4HT.

We are part of Benhill Estate in Sutton. We have concerns with the new LONDON plan of demolishing our houses and building 1 & 2 bed flats.

We are a family with children and we need more of 3 bed flats which we are comfortable with. We already have a lot of new built 1 & 2 bed flats in and around Sutton.

| request you to please consider our request and the majority of Benhill Estate residents including my family is against this plan.

Your’s Sincerely,



Venkateshwar Rao Renukunta Narsimha.
Madhavi Renukunta.

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

This message has been scanned for viruses by the Greater London Authority.

Click here to report this email as spam.






